
Item C1
Recognition of City Employees in the Armed Forces Who Have 
Been Called to Duty Since 9-11
The Mayor and City Council will recognize the following city employees who have served in 
the Armed Forces since 9-11:

Jeff McConnell, Police Officer
Joel Hestermann, Police Officer
Bill Luft, Police Officer
Rick Ehlers, Police Officer
Jerry Atwell, Police Sergeant
Danelle Collins, Public Works Administrative Assistant
Mike Wagner, Public Works Street Maintenance Worker

We want to thank these employees for giving of themselves to protect our country and are 
proud to have such individuals as city employees. Their bravery and dedicated service in 
fighting for our nation is appreciated  by those who enjoy the freedom we know today, 
remembering "Freedom Isn't Free".
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